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My time as President Has come to an end. | have enjoyed this very shortened year. A big thank you to
each and every person that helped me out during the year . | would like to mention here a legacy of the
extremely hard work work ,lobbying etc .That Ray Brown did on behalf of the club which has resulted in
a commitment to build a new Clubhouse. Unfortunately Ray will not see the fruition of his hard work
over many years .As ever | have to thank Lindsay for the job he has done on the green and surrounds. He
has set up and got everything ready for all games whether it was one game or the whole green. To Julie
in the kitchen thank you for all your hard work. George for his work in the bar greatly appreciated. Noel
And Gerry for Friday Triples thank you very much. Noel also for keeping the club clean and tidy. To the
out going committee members thank you for your input and the work you did for the year. To the
incoming committee members | hope that you enjoy the year. To Rex you have made the two years
easier as you helped me with all the things that i was unsure of. On the Bowling side we made it to the
finals with both Saturday teams division 6 not making it to the grand final and division 3 making the
grand final but failing at the last hurdle but well done to all players for your participation. Players on
Tuesday pennant tried very hard. Although not a club appointment thanks to Peter Stevens as

MPBD Pennant Recorder for both Saturday and Tuesday . Thanks also to Laurie for doing the Bowlslink
side with results etc. To all that entered and played the competitions thank you and congratulations to
all the winners and runner ups. In closing if | missed out on thanking anyone please accept my thanks ...
Pauline Gray President



